
GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND 

DIRECTORATE OF HIGHER EDUCATION 

NAGALAND: KOHIMA 

 
NO.HED/HOST/1/2016                                Dated: Kohima, the 12th April 2022 

NOTIFICATION ON NEW HOSTEL REGISTRATION FOR 

POST MATRIC STUDENTS  

It is hereby informed to all those seeking for New Hostel registrations under the Directorate of 

Higher Education that the Directorate (Scholarship Section) shall issue forms for New Hostel Registration 

with effect from 18th to 30th April 2022 and the last date for submission of the forms will be 21st  May 

2022.  Therefore, any individual who wishes to run hostel for Post Matric Students may come and collect 

the forms within the stipulated time.  

The registered hostels that are due for renewal are also directed to renew within this year, failing 

which the hostel shall be considered null & void.   

 It is also to be reminded and cautioned that the Department issue this Hostel Eligibility Certificate 

only to facilitate hostel forms for Post Matric Students residing in the Hostels under the provision of 

Scholarship guidelines. Hence, any misuse of Hostel Certificate shall be liable to his/her own risk.  
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Higher Education 

Nagaland:Kohima. 

 

 


